2017-2018 IMPORTANT BACK TO SCHOOL DATES:

July 28 - Class placement letters mailed for grades K-6
August 1 - Bus Route information is posted on the district website. Visit the transportation department page then click bus routes.

August 8 - August 22 - Transportation Freeze Dates.

No bus route changes may be made during this time.

August 9 - For Seniors (9:00 - 11:00) - school fees collected, schedule pick up & parking sold and Juniors (1:00 - 3:00) - school fees collected, schedule pick up & parking sold.

August 10 - For Sophomores (9:00-11:00) - School fees collected, schedule pick up and parking. For Grades 10-12 (5:00-7:00) school fees collected, schedule pick up and parking sold.

August 14- LHS Freshman Focus Kick Off 2:30 - 7:00; Freshman parent meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the gym.

August 14 - LJHS Open House - 4:00 - 6:00

August 15 - First Day of School Grades 7th and 9th

August 16 - First Day of School Grades 8, 10, 11 and 12

August 15 - 16 - Parent teacher conferences grades K-6

August 17 - First day of School - Grades 1-6

August 15-18 - Additional parent teacher conferences for Kindergarten.

August 21 - First day of school for Preschool and Kindergarten.

Building projects continue through Summer

While school may be out for the summer, work continues on the school building projects in the Lebanon City School Districts. Contractors are currently completing the final punch list items at both Donovan Elementary and Lebanon Junior High School. That work is expected to be finished by the time school begins in August. The renovation at Berry Intermediate School is progressing on time and on budget. Several contractors are on site every day working on the exterior and interior of the building. That project will be completed in the spring of 2018 and students will return to Berry for the 2018-19 school year.

Louisa Wright Elementary School is now empty and will be demolished sometime this fall. Once students move back to Berry Intermediate School, there will be a partial demolition and renovation to the former junior high building. District offices will be relocated there and Holbrook Elementary School will be demolished.

The district will maintain the auditorium, weight room and surrounding classroom spaces at the old junior

high. In addition, all property at the Louisa Wright and Holbrook locations will be maintained. Once again the district expresses many thanks to the Lebanon community for its support of the overall building project.

"Lebanon has demonstrated the importance of community vision. The investment in new and renovated facilities will impact generations of Lebanon students, many who will become active citizens, employers, employees and taxpayers."

《大学》,《大学》,《大学》,《大学》

- TODD YOHEY Lebanon City School Superintendent Where Are They Now?

ASHLEY BALL 2002 GRADUATE

During Ashley's high school years, she was involved in Student Government, Golf, Basketball, and Softball. Ashley excelled in all sports at Lebanon, receiving nine varsity letters. She especially enjoyed softball, where she received All-State honors as a short stop.

After graduation, Ashley accepted an athletic scholarship to play softball at Kent State University. During her time at Kent, Ashley received awards and scholarships for her academic success and leadership while majoring in Physical Education. In her Senior year, she and her team won a MAC Tournament Championship and earned a spot in the NCAA Tournament.

After graduating from Kent, Ashley took a position as a Graduated Assistant Softball Coach at Otterbein University. While coaching at the collegiate level for two years, Ashley earned her Health teaching certificate and a Master's Degree in Curriculum and Instruction.

Since graduating in 2009, Ashley has been coaching high school softball and teaching Physical Education and Health. She even spent one year (2009-2010) teaching P.E. at Bowman Primary School. Ashley chose to leave Lebanon to return to Columbus. She fell in love with the city while in Grad School at Otterbein. She currently resides in Westerville, Ohio and teaches Health, P.E. and Adapted P.E. at Bexley Middle School in Bexley, Ohio. When Ashley is not teaching, she is playing competitive slow pitch softball or a casual round of golf, out on a lake, or exploring all that the city of Columbus has to offer with her wonderful friends and her fiancé. She is looking forward to her wedding this fall in Columbus. Ashley still spends a lot of time visiting Lebanon. All of her family resides in or near Lebanon so she can't seem to keep herself away from all of the love that still lives in this wonderful town.

Lebanon hires new transportation director

At its May meeting, the Lebanon Board of Education approved the hiring of David Oglesby to serve as the district's new director of student transportation. Prior to being employed by Lebanon, Mr. Oglesby served as the transportation supervisor for Miamisburg City Schools and Wilmington City Schools.

David has been involved in pupil transportation for 16 years and currently is an executive board member and 2nd vice president of Ohio Association for Pupil Transportation (OAPT) and is a member of the National Association for Pupil Transportation (NAPT).

School Connections:

Social Media Contact

Twitter: LHS: @OnwardLebanon

LHS Athletics: @LHSAD

Instagram: lcs_bc

District: @lcs_bc LJHS: @The_Mr_Dalton BIS: @berrywarriors56 Mr. Yohey: @LebanonStrong